
June 18, 2001

 John M. Harral:
Gulf Port Business Club
1418 20th Avenue 
Gulfport, MS  39501

Dear Mr. Harral:

     Thank you for the resolution you forwarded to Governor Musgrove concerning the 
many transportation issues of the Mississippi Gulf Coast. The changes that you seek to 
have implemented for the Coastal area of Mississippi are not only of great importance to 
you, but to the Governor as well. The Mississippi Gulf Coast is one of our states most 
visited attractions and all concerns that will help to better the area are definitely worth 
taking into consideration. This information will be kept on file and viewed by the proper 
officials.

Again thank you for taking time to share this information with the 
Governor.

Very truly yours,

Kelly L. Riley
Policy Liaison


